Pat Westallr

From: BRUCE CALLAHAN <bruce509@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 10, 2020 12:43 PM

To: Pat Westall

Cc: BRUCE CALLAHAN

Subject: Garage at 6 Fairview St,

To whom it may concern:

Appreciate my new neighbors for wanting to have their new home compliment

the existing garage in looks and size. | understand they intend to side the garage to match the exterior of the house like
the previous owner did. Also they want to increase the height of the garage and | think that will make both more
visually pleasing from the front and back. This will also allow for more useable floor space and head room for ease of
movement and safety on the 2nd floor. Thank you for asking.

Yours truly,

Bruce W Callahan, Trustee
Life Beneficiary

10 Fairview St.

Linda L Viel

Sent from my iPhone



